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The Village Council of the Village of Birch Run will hold a Public Hearing 
on Monday, May 19, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the Village Council Chambers, 
12060 Heath Street, Birch Run, Michigan 48415, to review the Village water 
and sewer rate changes for Village of Birch Run water and sewer customers 
that will go into effect on July 1, 2025. 
 
A copy of the proposed changes is on file at the Village Office, 12060 Heath 
Street, Birch Run, Michigan 48415.  All written communication must be 
received prior to the date and time of the Public Hearing or presented at the 
time of the hearing.  Verbal communication may also be presented at the 
time of the Public Hearing. 
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please 
contact Stacey Plichta, Village Clerk at (989) 624-5711.  Persons in need of 
special assistance or aid during the Public Hearing should contact the 
Village of Birch Run Office during regular business hours a minimum of 
forty-eight hours prior to the meeting.  
 
 
 
Stacey Plichta 
Village Clerk 
 
 
 
POST:  April 30, 2025 
REMOVE:  May 20, 2025 
 
 
 


	VILLAGE COUNCIL

